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Andy Tilsiter

Subject: Chesterford Gardens 

 

From: Andy Tilsiter  
Sent: 13 April 2021 17:16 
To: Andy Tilsiter <a.tilsiter@shakib.org> 
Subject: Chesterford Gardens  
 
Dear Andy 
 
I refer to my earlier email relating to the report dated 25th February 2021 and confirm I have now seen some 
additional further objections. 
 
I confirm that I carried out a full measured survey on 28th February 2020 and re-attended site to check 
measurements on 25th February 2021.   I confirm that I am satisfied with the accuracy of the plans, elevations and 
ground level submitted in this application. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Tim Minns 
 
 

 
 
 
 


